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Thursday, June 8
TONIGHT - 6:30 P.M.  High School Commencement




(Buy a KNCS yearbook while you’re here! - $22 at office counter) 
Friday, June 9

10:00 A.M. to Noon. Last day of school




All are warmly invited to the following:






10:00 A.M. Whole-School Chapel  






After chapel:





Re-presentation of the graduating seniors’ gifts to KNCS and a few awards





Grades 1 through 8 singing “What Does the Lord Require”





11:30 A.M.  Watch the whole school play capture-the-flag 






12:00 P.M.  Students ready for pickup




BUY KNCS YEARBOOK BY TODAY 
Sunday, June 11
9:00 A.M. Young Child’s Service. Setup: Matt and Daelen Saltzer


10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Thaddeus Glenn


11:30 A.M. – 2:00 P.M. Open House at The Old School House (former Albany 


Township Elementary School), which are being turned into homes for the 


society’s elders.

3:45-5:00 P.M. Family Soccer. All are welcome.

Congratulations to Jordan and Becky on their Anniversary!  The date has been missing from our list ever since they arrived in Kempton, but it’s been caught in time to wish them our affectionate best for their tenth – tomorrow, June 9. “Happy, happy, happy may they be; Not for time alone, but to Eternity!”
We Happily Report that Kenan Smith and Kathleen Smith were betrothed in Kempton on Saturday, May 6.  “Here’s to our friends, them heaven send good in overflowing store, bringing them all peace and joy, both now and evermore!”
Family Soccer did not make it onto the June calendar, but it is happening every Sunday afternoon all summer nonetheless. Do come out to play!  3:45-5:00 P.M. 
Book Mistakenly Returned to Library: Heidi (Dorling Kindersley version). Large paperback. Yours?
Breaking News from Maple Leaf – All 8th Grade Graduates Now Invited to Camp This Year. We need to hear from you by this Saturday, June 10.  Go to www.maplecamp.com or the Facebook page (these may or may not have been updated as to 8th grade by the time you get there.) Early-bird fee available to any 8th grader, rather than the full fee. – Steph Kuhl, Director

Seeking work: My name is Wyatt Cole and I am practically 14 years old. I'm looking for work over the summer. I have experience with yard work, stacking wood, animal chores, and machinery like mowers and weed whippers.  I'm willing to learn.  Thanks for considering me. 756-6415

Speakers Announced: Bob Brickman, chairman of the Boynton Beach Retreat, is pleased to announce that the Rt. Rev. Tom Kline, Chara Daum, and the Rev. Barry Halterman will be the speakers at the next retreat. Their subjects will be shared at a future date. In the meantime, mark January 29 through February 1, 2018 on your calendars and plan to join us.
Van for Sale: 1984 Chevy. Inspected to 8/17. Runs great. Good as utility vehicle. $900 OBO. Call Thos Powell (610-463-7171).
Bargain: Approximately 350 square feet of 5/4 x 6 pressure-treated decking available. One side was used on a porch. The underside still good looking. Great for that project that doesn't require new lumber. The price is right at $20. You haul it all. Thanks – Jeremy Synnestvedt (484-793-0525)
The Kempton Community Center is Hosting United States Tennis Association (Middle States branch) Junior Team-Tennis Lessons – July 11-August 3. Grades K-5.  Tuesdays and Thursdays. Must register two weeks before classes begin. $10/KCC members. $15/non-KCC members. Registration form with more details is attached. 
Going Back to the June Newsletter will remind everyone of the ways they can help with the upcoming Kempton Fair. Many of you have talent, for instance. Anyone willing to share theirs on the pavilion stage on Thursday, June 15, at 7:00 P.M. (Brit Lit, anyone?) should contact Sheila Wessner (dswess@ptd.net or 610-392-4414) as soon as possible. There are other ways to serve as well. Thanks for considering them. Feel free to contact me. – Tom Kerr 
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